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REQUEST FOR QUOTES #2023-29 

MARTHA ANNE DOW CENTER FOR HEALTH PROFESSIONS BUILDING –  
LIEBERT REPLACMENT PROJECT 

ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE 
December 1, 2023 

 
On November 16, 2023, the Oregon Institute of Technology (“Oregon Tech”) published Request 
for Quotes #2023-29 for the Martha Anne Dow Center for Health Professions Building – Lieber 
Replacement Project (“RFQ”). 
 
Oregon Tech has found that it is in its interest to amend the RFQ through the issuance of this 
Addendum Number One. Except as expressly amended below, all other terms and conditions of 
the original RFQ and any previous addenda shall remain unchanged.   
 

1. The SCOPE has been modified to include the following Alternate One and as such 
Alternate One should be listed and titled in Contractor’s submitted quote as Alternate 
One: 

 
ALTERNATE #1:           Add 1ea. 5 ton mini-split 

system in DOW 111 and 
add 1 ea. 5 ton mini-split 
system in DOW 112.  

ADD : $_____________ 

 
 

End of Addendum 
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